
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, and Members of 

the House Health Committee, thank you for the opportunity to provide proponent 

testimony on House Bill 248. 

My name is Tim Stechschulte and I am a retired business professional and the 

reason I support House Bill 248 is because of the discrimination that would occur 

unless this bill is passed. What happened to Hippa Laws? Why is the Covid 

virus,the first virus that has allowed Government to come between patients and 

their Doctors, to decide what is best for them. Please do what you can to stop this 

attack on our freedoms. 

 

Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on the need for and 

urgency of House Bill 248. 

Sincerely,  

Tim Stechschulte 

 


